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Michael Levin <Michael.Levin@mcc-online.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 8:45 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex’

I strongly believe that the proposed decrease in leverage retail Forex customer
accounts will adversely affect the industry and my personal ability to conduct
trades.
Please consider keeping the leverage as it is.

Best Regards,
Michael

Michael Levin, Ph.D.
President & CEO
Metropolitan Computing Corporation (MCC)
6 Great Meadow Lane
East Hanover, NJ 07936
Tel: (973) 887-7800
Fax: (973) 887-8447
email: Michael. Levin@mcc-online.com
Web: www.mcc-online.com
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